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I strongly support SB210. With our most recent election bringing to light thousands of 

illegal aliens on the voter rolls, some of which voted, plus ballots being mailed to 

dead people and people that have moved a long time ago, we really need to restore 

confidence in our election system. Going back to voting in-person with ID is an 

excellent idea. Frankly, voting at the kitchen table was convenient at first, but not 

worth it anymore. I just don't trust our election system and I know many others that 

feel the same way. We also need to clean the voter rolls. Let's make our election 

system more secure and restore confidence in it. Please vote YES for SB210.  


